Lisa Enourato

From: Kim Donald < kimdonald52@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, May 02, 2022 4:45 PM

To: Participate

Subject: Re: Local Option Tax - Open Houses

so against this!! I wish I lived in the city limits. I own a store and cannot vote not very fair Kim Donald

On May 2, 2022, at 3:52 PM, City of Ketchum <<u>participate@ketchumidaho.org</u>> wrote:

Lisa Enourato

From: Daren Pennell <daren@darenpennell.com>

Sent: Tuesday, May 03, 2022 5:15 PM

To: Participate

Subject: 5/2 Council Meeting

Hello Council Members and Mayor,

I thought last nights meeting was very informative and interesting. I appreciate the time all 5 of you are putting into the Housing Action Plan, appears to be taking shape nicely.

Keep up the good fight,

Daren

Daren Pennell



208.720.2619 cell

daren@darenpennell.com

Your Referrals Fuel My Business and Are Greatly Appreciated!



Lisa Enourato

From: Sue Petersen <sue99p@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 04, 2022 6:54 AM

To: Participate Subject: Housing

Dear City Council,

The recent eviction of Latino families from the trailer park south of Ketchum shows how much we need more trailer parks in the area. Please consider this need instead of a campground!

Sue Petersen